
 
 
DATE:    May 15, 2023 
TO:     Bermuda College 
FROM: Jerome Reid, Chair, Board of Governors 
RE:  Important President Search Update 
 

On behalf of the Board of Governors, I am providing you with an important update regarding 
the search to identify the next President of Bermuda College.  After thoughtful consideration 
and considerable discussion, we want to inform you that the presidential search process did 
not result in an appointment and the Board has collectively agreed to extend the search 
process. The entire Board, Ministry of Education, and community are deeply committed to the 
long-term success and vibrancy of Bermuda College.  

The Board’s next step is to identify an Interim President. We have already begun the process 
to identify the Interim President and will provide an update in the coming weeks.  Once the 
Interim President is identified, the Board will provide an update on the search process to 
identify the next permanent President of Bermuda College.  

The Board is fully vested in the long-term success and vitality of Bermuda College. We are proud 
of the College’s remarkable academic and workforce programs, our employees, and the 
students we serve, and our next leader will continue to build upon our shared vision of success. 
The Board’s commitment to transparency is ongoing and we will continue to keep the Bermuda 
College community informed every step of the way.  

We are deeply grateful for the input we have received over the course of this process and want 
to thank the entire College community for your continued support. If you have any questions 
about the search, please reach out to our ACCT Search Consultant:  Julie Golder, J.D., Vice 
President of Search Services, jgolder@acct.org, 1-202-384-5816 (mobile). 
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